
 

Date: 8 April 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Reminder on Hari Raya Celebration and Holidays (09 April 2024 to 10 April 2024)  
  
Our school is operating from 7.30 am to 10 am on 09 April 2024, Tuesday. All students will 
report at 7.30 am. If your child/ward is travelling on the school bus, please coordinate with 
the driver on the time to ferry your child/ward to/from school. If you prefer to keep your 
child/ward at home tomorrow, please inform his/her Form Teacher.  
  
To ensure that there is no over-crowding during dismissal, please note that the time for 
dismissal will be staggered as follows: Sec 1 at 9.55 am; Sec 2 at 10.00 am; Sec 3 at 10.05 am 
and Sec 4 at 10.10 am. If you are fetching your child/ward, via own transportation, you can 
drive in between 10.15 am to 10.25 am to fetch him/her.   
 
Please note that 10 April 2024 (Wednesday) is a public holiday. Students will return to school 
on 11 April 2024, Thursday.  
 
Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

APSN Tanglin School  

 

 

 

 


